

ALL JAPAN KENDO DOJO FEDERATION

35, SHIBA-KOTOHIRA-CHO, MINATO-KU, TOKYO. (105) JAPAN Tel 501-6864

25, Apell 1977

Mr. Roland Laurent Swedish Budo Federation Section Kendo Secretary Bäckvägen 49 S-126 47 Hägersten SWEDEN

Dear Mr. Laurent

Thank you for your letter of March30. We are sorry that our answer is too late.

In reply to your question, we wish to informe you that the airfare we mean is not charter flight but ordinary flight.

Airfare from Tokyo to home country is to be paid by our Federation. If participants will have bought return tickets, they can turn the ticket into cash. We pay you the airfare according to I.A.T.A.

We sincerely wish you will participate in this Taikai. Please inform us whether you can came Japan or not as soon as possible.

We are looking forward to your reply "Yes".

Sincerely yours,

ALL JAPAN DOJO FEDERATION

Takas ii Ozawa

President